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The SC Rural Infrastructure Authority (RIA) will now be assisting qualified water, sewer and storm 
water infrastructure projects statewide, including areas that were not previously eligible.  To 
learn more, plan to attend the RIA’s grant application workshop being held on July 19, 2016 in 
Columbia. Representatives of local governments, special purpose districts, public service 
districts, public works commissions, engineers and other interested persons are encouraged to 
attend.  
 
Register at http://www.ria.sc.gov/index.php/workshops-webinars/  or call 803.737.0390 for 
more information.  
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